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 10th December 2021. 

 
Dear Families, 
 

Re: Staffing Changes in Amethyst Class 
 
Due to staffing changes in Key Stage One, Miss Curtis will no longer be teaching Amethyst Class on Thursdays and 
Fridays. When they return in January, they will taught by Mrs Ryan on Thursday and Friday. Mrs Ryan has joined us 
this term as SENDCO (alongside Mrs Maloney) with class teacher responsibilities. She has significant teaching 
experience in Upper Key Stage 2 and will continue to maintain the high standards of teaching and learning within 
Amethyst. Mrs Walker will continue to teach the children Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.   
 
Your sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs Worsfold 
Headteacher  
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